
From: Jerry Dewhurst  

Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2014 12:57 PM 
To: LIO Anchorage 

Subject: SB 138 

 

Dear Committee Members: 

 

I encourage you to move forward toward building a pipeline which will provide Alaska natural 

gas to Alaskans and if possible export it for profit elsewhere in the World. 

 

Gerald Dewhurst 

PO Box 242744 

Anchorage, Ak 99524 

 

 

Jerry Dewhurst 

Office: 257-0113 

RE/MAX Properties, Inc 

110 W 38
th

 Ave #100 

Anchorage AK 99503 

 


